
  

 

 

 

Greetings parents, 

 

It's been a minute. We apologize for the newsletter hiatus, but with multiple 

transitions amongst staff we lost the staff to continue to produce our monthly 

newsletter. 

 

However, our parents resouce page is still live and we're actively doing 

research to develope and curate additional relevant resources for you all as 

parents of young emerging adults. In fact, this brings us to our current humble 

request as we seek to develop and humbly serve you all better, giving God all 

praise.  

 

The InterVarsity Church Resource Team is working on a research project 

concerning what factors in the transition of high school students to college 

impact their decisions to participate in a Christian community - and we need 

your help.  

 

We are working with Wheaton College Center for Faith and 

Innovation (“CFI”), to assist with this research project. A student study 

team from CFI is helping us conduct research and then will collect and 

analyze data from surveys, 1-1 interviews, fof e
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https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fintervarsity.org%2Fparent&data=05%7C01%7Cwendi.kuehn%40intervarsity.org%7C9feb252049984e5de0d208db14ec4e2e%7C2640efc8160349c5b70c71dc09f3c4b4%7C0%7C0%7C638126777390661970%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LCQ1cAWGX6f%2B0gFtpDSqat6jUYbZCpBAtoDzYPAJcE8%3D&reserved=0


  

 



 

The information provided in response will only be 

accessible/available to CFI 

https://wheaton.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0vnuXRhnH4idmCO


 


